
 
Support for HB 3260 from Liz Baxter, executive director of We Can Do Better 

 
From: "Liz WCDB" <liz@wecandobetter.org>  
To: "Peter Shapiro" <petershapiro@comcast.net>  

Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2013 4:10:30 PM  
Subject: HB 3260  
  
Hi Pete,   
 
Go ahead and add WCDB as supporting this bill.  
 
Thanks -  
Liz 

 


